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  The 12-hour MBA Program Milo Sobel,1993-01-01
  Don't Pay for Your MBA Laurie Pickard,2017-11-02
Discover the secrets and tips to get the business
education you need, the faster and cheaper way.
The average debt load for graduates of the top
business schools has now exceeded $100,000. For
most young professionals, this means spending the
first half of their career in the red and feeling
pressure to take the first position offered to
them so that they can start paying off their debt.
However, it doesn’t have to be that way. Author
and businesswoman Laurie Pickard discovered a way
to get the business education she needed to land
her dream job while avoiding the massive school
loans that plague so many. In Don’t Pay for Your
MBA, she shares all that she learned so that
others can benefit as well. Pickard discovered
that the same prestigious business schools that
offer the MBAs so many covet also offer MOOCs
(massive online open courses) for low or even no
cost. Within these pages, you will learn how to:
Define your goals and tailor a curriculum that is
geared toward your dream job Master the language
of business Build a strong network Choose a
concentration and deepen your expertise Showcase
your nontraditional education in a way that
attracts companies Don’t fall for the lies that
pressure countless graduates every year into MBA
programs and insurmountable debt. Self-directed
online learning can fill gaps in your training,
position you for promotions, and open new
opportunities--at a fraction of the cost!
  The 30 Day MBA Colin Barrow,2009 This accessible
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and in-depth title places MBA skills and business
school concepts within reach of all professionals.
  The Future MBA Giselle Weybrecht,2017-09-08 The
Future MBA brings together 100 ideas on how to
rethink management education in order to embed
sustainability. This book acts as a creative
toolkit for individuals working in management
education on how to design new and innovative
products, services, and experiences for the
business school community with a focus on
sustainability. What if we took a moment to stand
back and look at the bigger picture? What would
the business school of the future look like?
Rather than a roadmap, the 100 ideas presented in
this book are meant to be a source of inspiration
in responding to these questions. Some ideas could
be put into practice tomorrow, some would require
a complete reassessment of the way we view
business education, and others are meant to
encourage more ideas... and more action, to turn
management education into a key player in moving
the sustainability agenda forward.
  MBA Concepts and Frameworks - Tools for Working
Professionals Ohene Aku Kwapong,2005-04 The
objective of this book is to provide the
fundamental building blocks of an MBA education so
working professionals can become more effective in
solving business problems.
  Business Model Innovation Strategy Raphael
Amit,Christoph Zott,2020-09-01 The most
comprehensive, global guide to business model
design and innovation for academic and business
audiences. Business Model Innovation Strategy:
Transformational Concepts and Tools for
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Entrepreneurial Leaders is centered on a timely,
mission-critical strategic issue that both
founders of new firms and senior managers of
incumbent firms globally need to address as they
reimagine their firms in the post COVID-19 world.
The book, which draws on over 20 years of the
authors collaborative theoretical and rigorous
empirical research, has a pragmatic orientation
and is filled with examples and illustrations from
around the world. This action-oriented book
provides leaders with a rigorous and detailed
guide to the design and implementation of
innovative, and scalable business models for their
companies. Faculty and students can use Business
Model Innovation Strategy as a textbook in
undergraduate, MBA, and EMBA degree courses as
well as in executive courses of various designs
and lengths. The content of the book has been
tested in both degree and non-degree courses at
some of the world's leading business schools and
has helped students and firm leaders to develop
ground-breaking business model innovations. This
book will help you: Learn the basics of business
model innovation īncluding the latest developments
in the field Learn how business model innovation
presents new and profitable business opportunities
in industries that were considered all but immune
to attacks from newcomers Learn how to determine
the viability of your current business model
Explore new possibilities for value creation by
redesigning your firm's business model Receive
practical, step-by-step guidance on how to
introduce business model innovation in your own
company Become well-versed in an important area of
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business strategy and entrepreneurship Authors
Amit and Zott anchored the book on their
pioneering research and extensive scholarly and
practitioner-oriented publications on the design,
implementation, and performance implications of
innovative business models. They are the most
widely cited researchers in the field of business
model innovation, and they teach at the top-ranked
Wharton School of the University of Pennsylvania
and the prestigious global business school IESE
with campuses in Barcelona, Madrid, Munich, New
York, and São Paulo.
  The 30 Day MBA Colin Barrow,2016 Drawing on the
twelve core disciplines of business, including
business law, economics, marketing and finance,
this fourth edition of the hugely successful The
30 Day MBA shows you how to use key business
concepts and tools to assess business decisions
and implement strategy. Now with a new concept for
each chapter - including crowdfunding, digital
marketing, business incubators and the 80/20
principle - The 30 Day MBA also provides coverage
of the key optional modules: Mergers and
Acquisitions and International Business. New case
studies include Chilango, TomTom, Heinz, Hotel
Chocolat, Shell, The Card Factory and Addidas
among others.Including a range of free online
questions and answers that enable you to self-
assess your knowledge, this bestselling classroom-
free guide is brimming with models, international
case studies and practical applications of key
theories, placing MBA skills within reach of all
professionals and students.
  The Personal MBA Josh Kaufman,2010-12-30 Master
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the fundamentals, hone your business instincts,
and save a fortune in tuition. The consensus is
clear: MBA programs are a waste of time and money.
Even the elite schools offer outdated assembly-
line educations about profit-and-loss statements
and PowerPoint presentations. After two years
poring over sanitized case studies, students are
shuffled off into middle management to find out
how business really works. Josh Kaufman has made a
business out of distilling the core principles of
business and delivering them quickly and concisely
to people at all stages of their careers. His blog
has introduced hundreds of thousands of readers to
the best business books and most powerful business
concepts of all time. In The Personal MBA, he
shares the essentials of sales, marketing,
negotiation, strategy, and much more. True leaders
aren't made by business schools-they make
themselves, seeking out the knowledge, skills, and
experiences they need to succeed. Read this book
and in one week you will learn the principles it
takes most people a lifetime to master.
  Electronic Business: Concepts, Methodologies,
Tools, and Applications Lee, In,2008-12-31
Enhances libraries worldwide through top research
compilations from over 250 international authors
in the field of e-business.
  The Street Smart MBA James Mangraviti,Steven
Babitsky,2014-03-01 Business schools have long
enticed students into their MBA programs with the
promise that, after a short stint spent studying
the ins and outs of the business world, they will
be able to step right into the upper echelons of
management or launch a business that soon has them
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flitting about the world in a private jet. Sounds
great, you say. Sign me up! Not so fast. Sure,
business school might prove a necessary
prerequisite for those aiming to gain employment
at a large financial institution, land a job with
a consultancy, or accelerate their journey to
managerial superstardom at a Fortune 500 company.
But for aspiring entrepreneurs and established
business owners alike, the truth of the matter is
this: The ability to get a business off the ground
and running successfully is not the byproduct of
toiling away in a classroom, learning esoteric
subjects like the economics of competition.
Rather, all it takes to start and run a truly
successful business are a few sensible, time-
proven techniques that have been needlessly
forgotten in business innovators' haste to
reinvent the wheel. That's why, in The Street
Smart MBA, Steve Babitsky and James J. Mangraviti,
Jr., encourage you to ditch class—or, better yet,
ditch b-school altogether—and go back to the
business basics with a series of ten simple steps
that will do more for your company than the
letters M, B, and A ever will. There are no forays
into game theory in The Street Smart MBA, no
parables, and no intellectualizing. Instead what
you will find is a practical, easy-to-understand,
step-by-step business strategy guide that
encourages you to revive a handful of basic yet
essential practices that many business owners have
lost sight of, such as: Building a brand that is
so synonymous with quality that you'll be able to
maximize your company's profits in no time;
Turning your company's products and services into
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profits by finding your company a niche, working
with deadlines, and honoring your company's image
above all else; Dealing with customer complaints
head-on so that you can turn gripes into
opportunities; Doing favors, mentoring, and
sending gifts, in order to grow your business
network; And much more. With its emphasis on ten
simple yet time-honored principles that lead to
business success, The Street Smart MBA is all the
business education that entrepreneurs with great
ideas and business owners with the drive to
succeed will ever need.
  Kellogg on Strategy David Dranove,Sonia
Marciano,2005-08-05 The book presents a four-step
process for strategic analysis that helps you
decide whether you should grow, downsize, enter
new markets, dominate a niche, become an industry
leader, drive rivals from the market, innovate
rapidly, or imitate the competition. With examples
from many of the world's top corporations, you'll
learn what has worked for them and what will have
the best chance of working for you.--Jacket.
  Artificial Intelligence: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources,2016-12-12
Ongoing advancements in modern technology have led
to significant developments in artificial
intelligence. With the numerous applications
available, it becomes imperative to conduct
research and make further progress in this field.
Artificial Intelligence: Concepts, Methodologies,
Tools, and Applications provides a comprehensive
overview of the latest breakthroughs and recent
progress in artificial intelligence. Highlighting
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relevant technologies, uses, and techniques across
various industries and settings, this publication
is a pivotal reference source for researchers,
professionals, academics, upper-level students,
and practitioners interested in emerging
perspectives in the field of artificial
intelligence.
  The Complete MBA For Dummies Kathleen
Allen,Peter Economy,2000-03-15 If you work in a
business, a nonprofit organization, or for the
government, chances are you’ve considered getting
a Masters of Business Administration (MBA) degree.
If you want to get ahead in your organization or
just do a better job, obtaining an MBA is one of
the best ways to do just that. But is it the
degree that makes a difference, or is there
something else at work here? Although that piece
of paper with your name and the words “Masters of
Business Administration” mean a lot, what’s even
more important are the things that you learn
during the course of your MBA studies. The
Complete MBA for Dummies is full of useful
information, tips, and checklists that you can use
to lead, manage, or participate— at a high level
of competence —in any business. And if you already
have your MBA, you’ll find that this book is a
handy refresher and reference that can be used
wherever you go. Written in a fun, easy-to-access
format, The Complete MBA for Dummi es presents and
explains the very same information that you would
encounter in a typical MBA program in any high-
quality business school today. Whether it’s
strategic planning, management, accounting,
finance, marketing, negotiation, or any other core
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MBA topic, you’ll find it here. For a fraction of
the amount you would pay to get your MBA, this
book provides you with an easily understandable
road map to today’s most innovative and effective
business techniques and strategies, including how
to: Motivate employees and build great teams
Understand financial fundamentals Create effective
marketing plans Come out ahead in negotiations
Examine management trends Make the Internet work
for you Apply effective risk management techniques
in business Business isn’t just for managers
anymore. The Complete MBA for Dummies provides you
with the very best ideas, concepts, and tools
taught in today’s top business schools. Apply
them, and you will see a noticeable difference in
your everyday business dealings.
  Web-Based Services: Concepts, Methodologies,
Tools, and Applications Management Association,
Information Resources,2015-11-09 The recent
explosion of digital media, online networking, and
e-commerce has generated great new opportunities
for those Internet-savvy individuals who see
potential in new technologies and can turn those
possibilities into reality. It is vital for such
forward-thinking innovators to stay abreast of all
the latest technologies. Web-Based Services:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
provides readers with comprehensive coverage of
some of the latest tools and technologies in the
digital industry. The chapters in this multi-
volume book describe a diverse range of
applications and methodologies made possible in a
world connected by the global network, providing
researchers, computer scientists, web developers,
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and digital experts with the latest knowledge and
developments in Internet technologies.
  The Personal MBA Josh Kaufman,2011-02-03 'No
matter what they tell you, an MBA is not
essential. If you combine reading this book with
actually trying stuff, you'll be far ahead in the
business game' KEVIN KELLY, FOUNDING EXECTIVE
EDITOR OF WIRED Are you searching for your next
challenge? Are you tempted to go to business
school? Before you do, save your money and read
The Personal MBA. Getting an MBA takes two years
of your life. And most of it is spent on
PowerPoint presentations and outdated financial
models, rather than learning what it takes to run
a real business. The Personal MBAdistils the most
valuable lessons of the finest business school and
the best business books of all time into simple,
memorable ideas and tools. This book is all you
need to learn the fundamentals of business. Master
concepts such as the Iron Law of the Market and
the twelve forms of value, and discover exactly
how to apply them to transform your career. 'After
you've read The Personal MBA, you won't be open to
people telling you that you're not smart enough,
not insightful enough or not learned enough to do
work that matters. Josh Kaufman takes you on a
tour of the key ideas in business' SETH GODIN,
AUTHOR OF PURPLE COWAND LINCHPIN
  Business Education and Ethics: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources,2017-07-13 In
the increasingly competitive corporate sector,
organizational leaders must examine their current
practices to ensure business success. This can be
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accomplished by implementing effective educational
initiatives and upholding proper ethical behavior.
Business Education and Ethics: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is a
comprehensive source of academic knowledge that
contains coverage on the latest learning and
educational strategies for corporate environments,
as well as the role of ethics and integrity in
day-to-day business endeavors. Including a broad
range of perspectives on topics such as
globalization, organizational justice, and cyber
ethics, this multi-volume book is ideally designed
for managers, practitioners, students,
professionals, and researchers actively involved
in the corporate sector.
  Integrating Transparency in Learning and
Teaching (TILT): An Effective Tool for Providing
Equitable Opportunity in Higher Education Akella,
Devi,Paudel, Laxmi,Wickramage, Nadeepa,Rogers,
Michael,Gibson, Annalease,2022-04-15 Students of
color and those of lower economic backgrounds and
of underrepresented groups appear to face a
disadvantage when they transition from high
schools into colleges. These students tend to have
lower academic preparation than white students,
which leads to higher levels of stress and
anxiety, as well as an increased placement in
remedial courses, which negatively impacts their
graduation rates. As institutions become aware of
these facts and take appropriate measures to
improve educational experiences, they must
implement Transparency in Learning and Teaching
(TILT) initiatives in order to provide equal
access to education. Integrating Transparency in
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Learning and Teaching (TILT): An Effective Tool
for Providing Equitable Opportunity in Higher
Education provides information on Transparency in
Learning and Teaching (TILT) concepts and how they
can be used in course development to improve
student learning and performance. It focuses on
bringing positive learning experiences to college
students, especially first-generation students,
which can lead to higher levels of academic
success. It strongly advocates for transparent
education and provides guidance for overcoming the
existing accessibility gap in higher education.
Covering topics such as business education, online
learning platforms, and teaching modalities, this
book is an indispensable resource for
academicians, faculty developers, administrators,
instructional designers, professors, and
researchers.
  The Fast Forward MBA in Project Management Eric
Verzuh,2015-10-12 The all-inclusive guide to
exceptional project management The Fast Forward
MBA in Project Management is the comprehensive
guide to real-world project management methods,
tools, and techniques. Practical, easy-to-use, and
deeply thorough, this book gives you answers you
need now. You'll find the cutting-edge ideas and
hard-won wisdom of one of the field's leading
experts, delivered in short, lively segments that
address common management issues. Brief
descriptions of important concepts, tips on real-
world applications, and compact case studies
illustrate the most sought-after skills and the
pitfalls you should watch out for. This new fifth
edition features new case studies, new information
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on engaging stakeholders, change management, new
guidance on using Agile techniques, and new
content that integrates current events and trends
in the project management sphere. Project
management is a complex role, with seemingly
conflicting demands that must be coordinated into
a single, overarching, executable strategy — all
within certain time, resource, and budget
constraints. This book shows you how to get it all
together and get it done, with expert guidance
every step of the way. Navigate complex management
issues effectively Master key concepts and real-
world applications Learn from case studies of
today's leading experts Keep your project on
track, on time, and on budget From finding the
right sponsor to clarifying objectives to setting
a realistic schedule and budget projection, all
across different departments, executive levels, or
technical domains, project management incorporates
a wide range of competencies. The Fast Forward MBA
in Project Management shows you what you need to
know, the best way to do it, and what to watch out
for along the way.
  The Portable MBA in Marketing Charles D.
Schewe,Alexander Hiam,1998-04-20 Companies flying
high on economic good times may be in danger of
forgetting the business fundamentals that underlie
their success. Increased focus on the bottom line,
competitive strategies, and financial goals divert
attention from the primary source of every
company's good fortune-the customer. The Portable
MBA in Marketing, Second Edition is dedicated to
the principle that the only guarantee for
continued success is a consistent focus on and
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attention to customer needs, preferences, and
expectations. This powerful tool for business
success in the twenty-first century furnishes
bright, ambitious managers with a solid grounding
in MBA-level marketing theory and practice. Fully
updated and expanded, this new edition emphasizes
fresh marketing strategies and cutting-edge
marketing concepts and techniques that help keep
you in touch with your customers. It focuses on
the key issues facing companies today, including
how to outperform competitors, anticipate future
trends, improve advertising and sales, build
customer loyalty, and market on the Internet.
Witty, well-written, and packed with plenty of new
real-world examples, The Portable MBA in
Marketing, Second Edition brings you up to date
with the latest marketing ideas and techniques,
including: * New negotiation skills for
salespeople * Current marketing strategies *
Innovative approaches to qualitative research that
deepen your understanding of your customers * Hot
topics such as cohort marketing, person-to-person
marketing, and marketing on the Internet. Written
by two leading educators/marketing consultants and
drawing material from the world's finest MBA
programs, The Portable MBA in Marketing, Second
Edition covers all the marketing innovations of
the past decade in an engaging, accessible format
that gets you to the information you need quickly
and easily. It's the fastest way to give yourself
the intellectual currency you need to market your
products, services, and ideas at a whole new
level. The Portable MBA Series The Portable MBA,
with over 350,000 copies sold, continues to
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provide instant MBA literacy to managers,
professionals, and business owners. Wiley's
Portable MBA Series now takes this idea one step
further by providing readers with a continuing
business education. Titles provide comprehensive
coverage of the primary business functions taught
in MBA programs, as well as focused coverage of
today's vital business topics. SERIES TITLES: Core
Curriculum The Portable MBA, Third Edition * The
Portable MBA in Economics * The Portable MBA in
Entrepreneurship, Second Edition * The Portable
MBA in Finance and Accounting, Second Edition *
The Portable MBA in Investment * The Portable MBA
in Management * The Portable MBA in Marketing,
Second Edition * The Portable MBA in Strategy.
Vital Business Topics Real-Time Strategy * New
Product Development * Total Quality Management,
Second Edition * Psychology for Leaders * Market-
Driven Management. Also Available The Portable MBA
Desk Reference The Portable MBA in
Entrepreneurship Case Studies Praise for
ThePORTABLE MBA in Marketing, second edition I'm
really 'gung-ho' about this book. If you follow
its advice, your customers will become your
'raving fans.' Everyone needs to understand and
apply these essential principles to attract and
retain delighted customers. -Ken Blanchard author
of the bestseller The One Minute Manager. Helps
you keep your eye on the all-important marketing
ball. Infused with turbocharged examples and the
latest cutting-edge concepts. . . . [You'll learn]
winning strategies and actions that will propel
you successfully well beyond the millennium. This
fully revised book will do wonders to improve your
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marketing game! -Scott H. Creelman, Executive Vice
President Spalding Sports Worldwide.
  Designing and Developing Digital and Blended
Learning Solutions Mark Loon,2017-07-03 Designing
and Developing Digital and Blended Learning
Solutions is essential reading for anyone studying
the Level 5 CIPD L&D module of the same name as
well as all learning and development professionals
looking to understand the growing role of
technology in L&D. Covering both current and
emerging learning technologies, this book will
help readers assess which technologies are right
for their needs. It also covers how to design
blended learning solutions, how to develop digital
learning content as well as how to evaluate the
effectiveness of this digital content. Most
importantly, Designing and Developing Digital and
Blended Learning Solutions provides guidance on
how to implement digital and blended learning
solutions including identifying the appropriate
platforms and the roles, tools and processes
needed to support effective implementation. Full
of practical examples and advice, this is an
invaluable guide for students and practitioners
alike.

Fuel your quest for knowledge with is thought-
provoking masterpiece, Explore Business Concepts
And Tools Mba Learning Solutions . This
educational ebook, conveniently sized in PDF ( *),
is a gateway to personal growth and intellectual
stimulation. Immerse yourself in the enriching
content curated to cater to every eager mind.
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Download now and embark on a learning journey that
promises to expand your horizons. .
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the
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